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Citizens Advisory Committee Update 
(for Meeting of June 29, 2022) 

 

• There was a presentation and update by Jonathan Steketee, Manager 
of Operations Planning, on Reimagine SamTrans efforts. There were 
some questions about the location of bus stops at the Millbrae 
Caltrain Station while it is under construction. Mr. Steketee said that 
discussions with the City of Millbrae were underway regarding finding 
a better location for the transfer point between Caltrain and Route 
ECR. 

 

• Ana Rivas, Director of Bus Transportation, reviewed the May bus 
performance statistics.  

 

• The CAC members said they were pleased with the new onboard 
recorded messages and suggested having a new message instructing 
passengers to hold on or stay seated until the bus stops moving.  


